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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

This article describes a problem connecting the Apple Multiple Scan 20 display
to the Power Macintosh models 7100 and 8100.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

The Apple Multiple Scan 20 display cable fits snugly on the Power Macintosh
models 7100 and 8100. The video cable on the display is too wide to fit properly
into the video connecter on the back of the computer. Apple first became aware
of this issue in January and have implemented a fix for a thinner cable that
fits as expected into the video slot.

The new cable will be rolling into production in late May 1994, so it will be
into distribution in June 1994.  Until the new cable is in distribution, the
solution is to push the connector into the slot as best as you can and turn the
thumb screws until they grab the threads on the video board. You have to be
careful not to strip the screws. The threads catch about 1 turn in, which is
enough to make an adequate video connection and keep the cable securely
attached. There is no loss of performance as a result of the cable fitting
snugly.
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